

PHONE: 607-478-8491 • FAX: 607-478-8833

January 25, 2021

Dear Andover Central School Community,

As required by the law, the Andover Central School District tested all water sources within the building for lead on November 10, 2020.

The report of our results states that we have six (6) samples that came back over the limit, none of which had previously tested over the limit. The six (6) locations that came back over the limit have all been turned off. When the building fully reopens, we will have these locations retested at that time.

As required, the Andover Central School District has notified the local health department of these findings.

We want to assure you that the Andover Central School District is in compliance with all of the regulations and we are committed to providing a safe and healthy learning environment for all students, staff and community members in our school buildings. A copy of the full report with our water testing results is available on the school district website at www.andovercsd.org.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Building Grounds and Transportation Supervisor, Michael Hulse, at 607-478-8491, extension 232.

Sincerely,

Mr. Lawrence E. Spangenburg

Superintendent

Mr. Michael Hulse

**Building Grounds and Transportation** 

new The

Supervisor